





Dear friend,

On Saturday, December 16, 2017, The Lighthouse Foundation will be hosting its Annual Toy Shoppe for hundreds of local families. Last year, due to the kindness of donors, the Toy Shoppe provided toys for over 250 families throughout our community. We are expecting this number to increase this year due to the rising need in our area. 

The Lighthouse Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, dedicated to enhancing the lives of those in need, and empowering them toward self-sufficiency. The Lighthouse Foundation has been serving Butler and Allegheny County communities since 1985. Enclosed with this letter is a summary of The Lighthouse Foundation’s services provided to the surrounding communities. 

You can support the Toy Shoppe in any of the following ways:
-    Collect new, unwrapped toys for children between the ages of 0-16.  
-    Provide gift cards with a value of at least $25
-    Mail monetary donations to The Lighthouse Foundation; 1302 E. Cruikshank Road.   Butler, PA 16002 (Please make checks out to The Lighthouse Foundation and write “Toy Shoppe” in memo)
*All donations are tax deductible

If you have any questions about The Lighthouse Foundation or this event, please do not hesitate to contact me at torismouse@thelighthousefoundation.com and/or 724.586.5554 ext 207. 

Thank you for your support in providing families in our community with the joy of having presents for their families on Christmas morning. 




Victoria Spreng
[bookmark: _GoBack]Director of Programs and Community Outreach
